
BUS BIDS 
 

 Detail: At its monthly study session on December 6, the Board reviewed 
the College’s transportation plan.  In keeping with the College’s 3-year 
transportation plan to increase the number of buses and decrease dependence 
on the 15-passenger vans, Mark Dean received the following bids for a 46-
passenger bus: 
 
 Kansas Truck (Bluebird)  $139,257 
  
 Midwest Bus Sales (Thomas) $135,045 
 
 Allied Bus Sales (International) $122,015 
 
 Recommendation:  It is recommended, through approval of the consent 
agenda, that the Board accepts the low bid for a 46-passenger bus from Allied 
Bus Sales in the amount of $122,015. 
 


